
PRODECON Announces Change in Methods for Receiving 
Requests for Conclusive Agreements

Key Points

Receiving Conclusive Agreements via Email

The reception of requests for conclusive agreements via email will be available until June 30, 
2024.

New Official Channels for Reception

Starting July 1, 2024, all requests for Conclusive Agreements will be accepted through the 
following two official channels:

• SERAC: Available from 9:00 AM to 11:59 PM, providing immediate automated confirmation.
    In Person: At PRODECON offices.

The SERAC system allows taxpayers to manage requests efficiently. Additionally, after 
submission, the applicant immediately receives an automated confirmation from PRODECON.

Contact our specialists for more information:
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This publication is for informational purposes only. MAPI Asesores Fiscales, S.C., does not provide advice or services through it. 
If decisions are made regarding this particular topic, professional advice should be sought from a qualified specialist based on 
applicable tax and legal provisions, and the support or opinion of a qualified professional should be obtained.

In specific

On June 17, 2024, PRODECON released Bulletin 05/2024, announcing 
that starting July 1, 2024, requests for Conclusive Agreements will be 
accepted exclusively through the Electronic System for Receiving 
Conclusive Agreements (SERAC) and in person.

In detail
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